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This proposal is wrong.  All land use proposal and decisions should all be subject to 

the current formal land use review laws.  Fast tracking approval for a chip plant will 

not benefit our area.  We don’t need the congestion or pollution and  Wilsonville 

already has more jobs than residents. 


